
Sands Parent Advisory Committee Meeting

Meeting Location Online via Zoom

Meeting Date: June 15, 2021

Meeting Time: 7:00 p.m.

Meeting Facilitator: Suzana Topic

Attendees: Chairperson: Razia Khan
Co-Treasurers: Suzana Topic
Secretary: Elaine Addison
DPAC representative: Sheryl Gray
Dry Grad Liaison: Suzana Topic
Emergency Preparedness:  Tony Nathan

Principal: Mark Robinson

Regrets:  K. Charnetski, G. We, R. Kaune

Call to Order: 7:06

Minutes from Previous Meeting

● approved

Treasurer’s Report

● new cheque book forthcoming

● only outstanding cheque to be written is for bus

● gaming grant app has been submitted and expected in Sept about $20/student

● 3 scholarships

● no bill from GradsBC yet

DPAC update: Sheryl Gray

● no update

Dry Grad update: Suzana Topic

● nothing to report

Emergency Preparedness

● nothing to report



Other business

● PAC constitution: updated draft sent out prior to meeting

● Review individually over summer and meet as an executive prior to the first PAC meeting

to work through on  Sept 14 at 7 PM

Principal’s Update

● Working really hard to get to the end of the quarter

● June 23 last day of regular attendance, June 24 and 25 are I days

● Yearbook plans will come out soon – giving them out on the I days, more details to

come.

● We are planning for next year like it would open as usual, except for a semester

schedule. We are expecting guidance from the Ministry by the end of June or mid

August.

● Teacher staff is ongoing with internal staffing and posting booklets.  Should be finished

by the end of June.  2 jobs will be filled but Tech Ed job will be hard to fill

● Weekly newsletter

● Grad celebration – June 6.  Went well.

● Awards are being given during the nutrition break starting tomorrow.  Recognizing

students and then calling them down to the office for the certificate

● We still have $600 in GC to give out to families over the summer to help with food

security.

● District is organizing some food hampers for families

● Computer labs are being redone this summer

● Report Cards on June 29

● Yes, there is remedial summer school, Yes to full credit summer school

● We put out our bell schedule – very similar times to last year except Wednesday starts a

little earlier

● Recycling and E-Waste drop off, June 19-20 and July.

● There will be a Grad spread in the ND reporter in the coming weeks

● PAC scholarship winner are:  Ravjot B, Thea D, Kitty L, Jasmin Z

Next PAC Meeting

● Sept 21

Adjourned: 7:42

● Next year's meeting dates: Sept 21, Oct 19, Nov 16, Jan 18, Feb 15, Apr 19, May 18, June

15




